FACULTY COMPUTER UPGRADE REIMBURSEMENT APPLICATION 

Faculty members with a UBC – purchased computer that is 4 or more years old may be personally reimbursed for a replacement computer once every 4 years.  Reimbursements to research or special purpose accounts or to department accounts will not be approved since the intent of this initiative is to alleviate some of the personal costs incurred by faculty members.  

Purchasers of desktop computers will be reimbursed up to $1200 and those of notebook computers will receive up to $2000.  All purchases must be through UBC approved vendors and purchasers of notebook computers must provide proof of a 2-year warranty.  Purchases through the bookstore can be done with a Journal Voucher.  Please have your departmental administrator contact our Faculty Accounting Office for this option.  The original receipt for the new computer (and proof of warranty for a notebook computer) must be attached to a requisition for payment and accompany this form.  Requests for reimbursement must be filed by February 15, 2013 in the Faculty’s Accounting Office.

The equipment being replaced falls under UBC Policies #108 and 109.  The latter details that the equipment is owned by the university while the former states, “First call on equipment…not needed for the purpose they were originally acquired is available to the current administrative head…and then the Dean”. The purpose of Policy 108 is to ensure the correct disposal of equipment, e.g. use in student labs, to provide other educational institutions for equipment no longer needed, etc.
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	Make/Model of Computer being replaced
	

	Date of Purchase of replaced computer
	

	Make/Model of replacement computer*
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*If Notebook, attach Proof of 2-year warranty

